REFLECTION PRINTING

IMPRESS YOUR IMAGE • EXPRESS YOUR WORLD

January 9, 2013

Ms. Debbie Kaminski Fort Bend County 301 Jackson Street, Suite 201 Richmond, Texas 77469

Via E-mail: kaminskd@co.fort-bend.tx.us

Re: Fort Bend County Bid 11-040 – Term Contract for Purchase and Printing of Stationary

Dear Ms. Kaminski,

Thank you for your letter dated January 7, 2013, discussing the opportunity to extend the term of our current contract for stationary printing with Fort Bend. We appreciate the chance to do so.

Reflection Printing is willing to renew our contract with Fort Bend County through March 31, 2014, under the same terms and conditions. Reflection Printing agrees to continue producing stationary products for Fort Bend County for the same rates that were charged under the contract ending March 31, 2013.

Please let me know if there is anything else I can do to assist with this contract extension.

Sincerely,

Michael Hensley

President

Houston Corporate Office 6131 Corporate Drive Houston, Texas 77036 Phone 713-271-2253 Fax 713-271-8879 Baytown Office 700 Rollingbrook, Suite D Baytown, Texas 77521 Phone 281-427-4243 Fax 281-427-6733